
Your Excellency, 

to 

His Excellency Dr DAVID KEANU SAI 

Chairman of the Council of Regency 

of the Hawaiian Kingdom 

It was with profound sorrow that learned of the terrible wildfires wreaking havoc on 

the island of Maui, bringing grief and loss to so many. 

On behalf of myself and the Kaharagian people, I send you my deepfelt condolences 

and ask you to convey my condolences and my sympathy to afflicted by this disaster. Please 

know the Hawaiian people remain in my thoughts and prayers. 

Detroit, 11 August 2023 


